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Matt Guthrie and Catherine Moore will be attending the 30th Annual International Private Client
Tax Conference from 2-4 March 2025.

The conference program will cover tax and succession trends, opportunities, and challenges in the
global private wealth industry.

If you are attending the conference and would like to connect, please reach out to Matt and
Catherine directly.


https://www.ogier.com/people/matt-guthrie/
https://www.ogier.com/people/catherine-moore/

